

Cir/32/2022-23 Date: 05/09/2022

Ref:AY/2023-24

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that the Admissions for the Academic Year 2023-24 will commence shortly. We request the parents who are willing to admit their Children under New Admissions for AY 2023-24 session to submit the details of the **sibling child** for whom you seek to apply for the new admissions with us for the Academic Year 2023-24.

You are requested to fill in the details by 15th September 2022 through the below link and enable us to help you understand the Sibling Concessions details & complete the admission formalities.

Link: https://forms.gle/JxxwpMDocXj86a1XA

Thank you, Tattva School Principal

Please fill in your wards details above for whom you are looking forward to admit with our school for the Academic Year 2023-24. Do not fill the details of the child who is already studying with us.